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Research Analysis 

 

The policy committee recommendation for HB 2696 requires a public educational institution to 

release all student records to a parent upon request, or to the student if they are 18 or older, in 

accordance with the Open Records Act. The records must be released in a timely manner and 

free of charge. No information may be redacted or omitted unless including it would violate the 

law.  

 

 

Prepared By: Emily Byrne  

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

The measure as currently written is not anticipated to result in a negative fiscal impact on the 

state budget or appropriations. 

 

Prepared By: Cole Stout, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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